
 

 

 
 

9th September 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

After School Year 11: NEA Catch up 
 
As your son/ daughter has begun their NEA (Non-Examined Assessment), it is vitally 
important that they remain on top of their ongoing project this year.  To assist with this, I will 
be providing after school sessions beginning on Tuesday 10th September which will be 
offered until the start of the Easter holidays. 
 
The after-school sessions are primarily for pupils who fall behind with their NEA, although it 
is open to any year 11 D&T student.  Please note if your son/daughter does fall behind with 
their NEA then they will be expected to attend after school sessions until they have caught 
up. The NEA is 50% of the overall GCSE grade. 
 
I will be running these sessions from 3.20pm until 4.30pm each week. 
 
Pupils will need to make their own arrangements for transport home at the end of the school 
day. 
 
Please reply to either piveson@waddesdonschool.com or use the form below to confirm that 
you are happy for your son/daughter to attend the after school NEA catch up sessions. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tPOEt4qAmUmw7Di0gqtvSjZnf80jjg
RJmxTC_k6cBpRUOU81NlBNMDRQNUUyQ1RWV1ZKUEZBSEROSy4u 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Iveson 
Subject Leader for Design and Technology 
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